
Pioneer Chapter Riders Club Meeting Minutes - 11Oct2020

*** Note our Next Meeting will be held at The Shed at 1pm on Nov 15th
as some of the officers are not available on Nov 8th. ***

Chuck Barsness - Secretary - Called the meeting to order at The Shed - Cindy Kaster was
included in the meeting using FaceTime.  Cindy is filling the remainder of Gary Thomforde’s
term as Director of PCRC.

Membership Report - Chuck Barsness - If you join or renew your membership for 2020 we have
a PCRC 20 Year Pin and a Pioneer Chapter Riders Club - Est 2000 cap for you!

Treasurer’s Report - Doug Bruns - Our accounts are in good shape.  Your $25 - 2020 dues can
be paid any time now!  You can go online to join or renew your membership at
ehridersclub.com and use PayPal to pay your dues.  Or, you can make a check out to Pioneer
Chapter Riders Club and send your dues check to Doug Bruns, PCRC Treasurer, 19219 Estate
Ave, Farmington MN 55024.

Updates:

PCRC 22nd Annual RALLY - 2021 Rally dates are August 25-29 - Planning meetings will start
next March.
Rooms have been blocked at The Country Lodge Inn - 525 Main Ave N - Harmony MN 55939.
Rides will include:
-- Thursday - visiting the SPAM Musuem (Aug. 26) - Ernie Henderson is going to coordinate
this event.
-- Friday - a Poker Run (Aug. 27)
-- Saturday - drive-bys at Senior Living Centers/Nursing Homes (Aug 28) - James Parnham will
coordinate this event.

Future Rally Pins - It was decided to order Rally Pins for 2021-2023.

Gary Thomforde Memorial Ride - We’ve decided to hold off until next spring to organize a ride.
A bring up item for our March 14, 2021 Meeting

Shirts in Memory of Gary Thomforde - Have been delivered or mailed out to all that ordered
them.

2021 Membership Gift - Discussion about having a PCRC Bandana made.

Holiday Party - Our Annual Holiday Party date has been set as 13Feb2021.  Place to be
determined.

We currently have 12 Super Xs at the Shed.  One is being worked on.  If you are in need of
something let us know.




